Sent: 23/03/2020 5:55:57 PM
Subject:  Modification of Development Consent DA367/2010 10/03/2020

Dear Sir,

| have been informed that the building next door have put in a modification request noted
above.

To remove the planter box and replace it with glass, contrary to what was originally approved
by Council, would take away our privacy in the living areas and bedrooms. The original planter
box would give privacy to all parties. Also, it seems that they propose to extend the balcony of
level 3 closer to our building.

We are concerned of the impact this may have on the privacy of our residents as the changes
will mean that they will be looking straight into the apartments on the Eastern facing side.

We are strongly opposed to the modifications mentioned in the above proposal.

Regards,

Sandee and Peter Walker
8/42 Victoria Parade.
Manly.



